
2016	IARSLCE	Poster	Presentation	Information	
	
The	poster	session	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	September	27,	2016	in	the	Promenade	area	
between	the	Salons	and	the	Crescent	City	Ballroom	at	3PM	CT.	
	

• The display board will be 4 feet tall by 8 feet wide, mounted on stands. 
• Thumbtacks will be available on-site for mounting the displays.  

• No audiovisual equipment is permitted for poster presentations. 

• There will be approximately 30 poster sessions scheduled concurrently.  

• The author must remain by his/her poster board for the duration of the poster session. 
• Posters may be set up anytime on Monday after the display boards are set up. 

• Presentations should be taken down by Wednesday morning at 8am.  

 
		
We’re	looking	forward	to	having	you	all	here	in	New	Orleans!	
		
	


